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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Southern Shores will hold an Open House 

on November 15, 2022 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the Pitts Center located at 

5377 N. Virginia Dare Trl.  The public is invited to attend the Open House to 

learn about the Town’s Land Use Plan update project and to share your thoughts 

and perspectives with the Town’s Land Use Plan update consultant, Stewart.  The 

project website can be found at https://www.southernshores-nc.gov/land-use-plan-

update-project/.  For additional information or questions, please contact Town 

Hall at (252) 261-2394 or email whaskett@southernshores-nc.gov.     
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